
 

 
 

Workforce Central Offers Employer 
“Wicked” Good Service 

When Wicked Good Solutions was recently in need of more people to fill their job openings, they turned 
to Workforce Central in Milford to give them a hand. The company, which specializes in serving the 
warehouse & light industrial sector, is located in Lowell with a local office in Sutton, and wanted help to 
help connect with area candidates conveniently. 

 
They worked with Workforce Central staff to coordinate targeted recruiting sessions at the career center, 
which also served as a place to complete application paperwork. As a result, there were a total of seven 
candidates who were interviewed, and three of the candidates were offered jobs pending their background 
checks. One candidate is within a commutable distance to two of their locations. A representative from 
Wicked Good Solutions expressed gratitude with the services, noting that she’s been in recruiting for over 
20 years and she “has had the best support and experience with the Milford Career Center,” including help 
with solving a significant challenge they had finding candidates who can start in one location and later 
relocate to other locations. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your business is interested in learning more about the services available at Workforce Central, please 
contact your local Business Service Representative. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hari Narayanan 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- Milford 
Tel: 508.478.4300 x 122 
Email:  hnarayanan@detma.org 

Donna Joyce 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- 
Southbridge 
Tel: 508.765.6430 
Email: djoyce@detma.org 

John McCarthy 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- 
Worcester 
Tel: 508.799.1600 x 604 
Email:  jmccarthy@detma.org 
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